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Request For Public Comment : 3-6-2013 10:50:09 am

enldever1003@gmail.com <enldever1003@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 6, 2013 at 10:50 AM
To: hicole@gocolumbiamo.com, skamin@gocolumbiamo.com

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame,
normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam
contact the Webmaster at seshelby@gocolumbiamo.com.

Below are the results of a Request For Public Comment : 3-6-2013 10:50:09 am form submitted on March 6th,
2013 at 10:50AM (CST).

Speakers: Laura Comelison

Phone: 573-445-1522

Email: enidever1003@gmail.com

Topic: | would like to express my concerns about the legal sales of synthetic cannabinoids (spice, synthetic
marijuana) in our city.

| have material to educate the board on the dangers these legal sales are creating with our children and others in
our city.
| would like to offer my opinion that these substances should be banned from our city.

Thank you, Laura Comelison

Form: public-comment
1P:216.106.53.94
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